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This is a complete infringement on Oregon citizens. This measure will do nothing but 

infringe on law abiding citizens. Why can’t we get to the real issue and crack down on 

criminals. We already have laws on the books this a bad people problem.  Allowing 

this to continue will only remove law abiding citizens to protect themselves from those 

who don’t abide by the laws to begin with. Stop with this nonsense and focus on the 

issues at hand criminals and mental health. 


